
March 29. 2021 
  
Dear Albion Heights Parents/Guardians: 
  
With Spring officially here, the weather should stay warmer for longer stretches of time.  
  
Moving Over The Summer 
We are starting to organize our classes for next year. Please let us know if you are 
moving before or over the summer. 
  
Virtual Graduation 
The TDSB has made the decision that all 2020-2021 Spring graduations must be done 
virtually based on feedback, our current reality and public health measures in place. We 
will plan a virtual celebration and will let you know more information once the planning 
starts. 
  
Dental Program 
Please see the attachment for information on the dental screening program from 
Toronto Public Health. 
TPH Dental parent letter (updated).pdf  
  
Kindergarten Registration 
Please go on line at the TDSB website to register for Junior/Senior Kindergarten.  Once 
you complete the registration on line, office staff will give you a call for next steps. 
  
Summer School 
Please see the attached information for summer school this July being held either in 
person or virtually at Elmbank JMS. 
Elmbank JMA summer school 2021 flyer.pdf  
2021 Summer Registration Form EngFre (1).pdf  
  
Virtual Learning 
There are no more switches being allowed from in school learning to virtual.   
  
Nutrition Program 

Albion Heights Nutrition program letter to Parents.docx  

Limit Access to The School 
We are continuing to limit the access to visitors to the school.  Please call if you need to 
contact the school. 
  
Health Screening/Paper Copy 
Thank you to everyone who does the health screening app/or paper copy on a daily 
basis.  Please do the App before 8:00am daily.  If neither is done, your child will not be 
allowed to go to school. 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/mdU-hfarYPTbcpn7tEFcpQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiQvU0P0R0aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNhL20vP3M9SzVyODRNbmhmMjQmbWFsPWJhMWM5MTU3MjljODNlODJjOTEzNzJiZDE4N2YyNjIzNWZjYTE3NjhkZDRmOWRkNWU1ZWE3Njg0ODdlNWI4YWFXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmBYtMFhYKEyjrtSFkFuZ2FuYS5OYWlrQHRkc2Iub24uY2FYBAAAAAI~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/JeJMlOR-g238heXXjstFXA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiQvU0P0R0aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNhL20vP3M9SzVyODRNbmhmMjQmbWFsPWRlZmNhYjNjNjMzMjU4NjRlNWZiOWE4YTEwOWNlNDE2NjhiZDQxM2UzOTlmN2VmNjMyMmIxZGYxZWM1NjA5NDdXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmBYtMFhYKEyjrtSFkFuZ2FuYS5OYWlrQHRkc2Iub24uY2FYBAAAAAI~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Ulpjpj1tM2JgYeQuXFNJBQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiQvU0P0R0aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNhL20vP3M9SzVyODRNbmhmMjQmbWFsPTFiOGMyN2JkMGU3YzQ2ZGE3MDg2MjY0NTNkYzFkYWZmMDlkYTQ3YmEwMGE5NjM5ZjBlZDdkNDQ5YjI2MjNkZGVXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmBYtMFhYKEyjrtSFkFuZ2FuYS5OYWlrQHRkc2Iub24uY2FYBAAAAAI~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/31Qk3QfP5AB0BDOOx2uTwg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiQvU0P0R0aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNhL20vP3M9SzVyODRNbmhmMjQmbWFsPWFhZGE5Zjg1NzE3ZDQ0YWQzNDExMDg2NTBkNmIzMDlhMzMzNjEzNDIxZmFkN2FhODhiNmJiMWUwYmYyZTA4YjBXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmBYtMFhYKEyjrtSFkFuZ2FuYS5OYWlrQHRkc2Iub24uY2FYBAAAAAI~


Students who become ill at school with symptoms will be sent seperated from others in 
the wellness room until they are picked up.  Parents will be notified to pick up their child 
immediately.  
  
HEPA Filters 
Each classroom has now received a HEPA Filter to help circulate the air. It is kept on all 
day. 
  
Stay Safe. 
  
Sandra Buie and Angana Naik 
 


